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Dear Valerie, 

Thank you for your submission to SEGH 2010 International Conference and Workshop! Following review by SEGH 2010 

committees, I am pleased to inform you that your submission entitled 'Vanadium in soils and sediments: distribution 

and mobility under varying environmental conditions' has been accepted for presentation in 'Oral format' at SEGH 

2010. The conference will take place in National University of Ireland, Galway (NUI Galway) from June 27th – July 2nd, 2010. 

Important Note: To ensure inclusion of your abstract in the conference and in the conference book of abstracts, the 

nominated author/presenter must register online for the conference on or before the May 24th. Please log in to your account 

and confirm the name of the presenting author. Abstracts without an author/presenter as a registered delegate will be 

automatically removed from the conference book of abstracts after May 24th. Accepted abstracts with registered 

authors/presenters will be printed in the SEGH 2010 Conference and Workshops Book of Abstracts. 

Please visit the conference website www.nuigalway.ie/segh2010 for information about travel and accommodation. It is now 

possible to register online and avail of early bird registration. If you need to apply for a visa, please register for the 

conference, pay your registration and accommodation fees in full and then request a visa letter from the Conference 

Secretariat by email to kerry@gowest.ie. It can take up to 8 weeks to process a visa application and early application is 

recommended. The Organising Committee or the Conference Secretariat will not accept any responsibility for visa 

applications. 

A preliminary programme will be listed on the conference website. Please consult the programme for details of venues and 

times of presentations. Information and guidelines for preparing oral or poster presentations will also be provided on the 

conference website. If for any reason you need to withdraw your paper from the conference, please notify us in writing 

immediately. 

Again, congratulations on your acceptance, and I look forward to welcoming you to Galway. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ms Kerry O’Sullivan 

Go West Conference and Event Management 

On behalf of 

Dr. Chaosheng Zhang 

Chair, SEGH 2010 International Conference and Workshops 
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